
 
 
From: Licensing <Licensing@stevenage.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:33 PM 
To: Licensing <Licensing@stevenage.gov.uk> 
Subject: Taxi Tariff Review 2024 Survey Link - Driver copy 
 
Good day 
 
Following the preliminary engagement survey, please find attached the link for the taxi tariff review. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Jy7kHesyKe  
 
The consultation survey should take no longer than a couple of minutes to complete. To assist you, 
please see the attached consultation options document for the details of the proposed changes to 
the tariff.  
 
The survey is open until 23:59 on 18 September and all responses will be included in the committee 
report along with the responses to the preliminary engagement, which has helped shaped this 
consultation.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Office on 01438 242274 
 
Yours sincerely 
Licensing Administration 
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